
  

Math Department Supply List 
 

Every high school student enrolled in a math class will need a 
calculator. Attached are pictures of the calculators we recommend 
in the Math Department. Now is a great time to start watching the 
sales. The TI-30x iis is used in Algebra 1 and Geometry. All courses 
Algebra 2 and above use a graphing calculator. The department 
recommends the TI-84 Plus or the TI-84 Plus CE.  If you KNOW 
your child will be entering a science or math heavy major in college, 
then we suggest, if possible, to go ahead and buy a TI-84 Plus CE. 
Both these calculators are allowed on the ACT and SAT. There will 
be a rental program from the Math Department for those who need 
it. Scientific calculators will rent for $5 and graphing calculators 
will be $20. More information on the rentals will be available from 
your child’s teacher the first week of school. 

 

 


